From: Sorrell, Paula <psorrell@umich.edu>
Sent: Tuesday, March 31, 2020 10:17 AM
To: Singleton, Sarah <SSingleton@a2gov.org>; 'Andy LaBarre' <labarrea@washtenaw.org>; 'Bill

Mayer - A2 Spark' <} c:ic Leany' S -
Charter' _ Crawford, Tom <TCrawford@a2gov.org>; 'Fredrick Molnar -
meDC' S ; Heather Grisham' < (o< Vevers
<jmeyers@cityofypsilanti.com>; 'Michele Mueller' <} GGG i rerley
Y - Ramlawi, All <ARamlawi@a2gov.org>; 'Stephen Rapundalo'
I -

Cc: Horning, Matthew <MHorning@a2gov.org>

Subject: Resignation from LDFA Board

Dear fellow LDFA board members:

This is email is my formal resignation from the LDFA board, effective April 30, 2020. For more than
eight years I've been proud to serve the Ann Arbor-Ypsilanti region with a dedicated group of
citizens focused on building a long-lasting tech-based economy and a strong economic engine in the
region. Through many changes, much growth, and intensive strategic planning, it has been a
significant amount of worthwhile work that has yielded incredible results.

In the future I'll be working out of the area (but still living here), so please continue the great work of
the LDFA — which will be more important than ever as we take steps to recover from the pandemic.

Wishing you all safety and good health in 2020.

Paula Sorrell, Director, Economic Growth Institute
University of Michigan
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